Ms. Alyssa D. Cadena

10729 Havenrock Dr

El Paso, TX  79935

Dear Alyssa:

I hope that you have already had a chance to review the copy of UTEP’s report to the UT El Paso 2001 Commission, which we recently sent to you.  If you have, I know that you will agree that UTEP has made tremendous progress during the 1990s in fulfilling its mission of enhancing the human and economic development of this region.  There is much to celebrate in accomplishments such as these:

· In 1988, UTEP offered one doctoral program. Today, we offer ten.

· In 1988, UTEP’s endowment funds totaled $22.3 million. Today, that figure has more than quadrupled to $112 million.

· In 1988, UTEP ranked 10th among public universities in Texas in federal funding for research. Today, we rank 4th, after UT Austin, Texas A&M, and the University of Houston.

Much of UTEP’s recent success is the result of the support of alumni and friends of the university whose generosity has helped us launch new programs, leverage grant funding, and enhance the research and learning environment on the campus.  

As a member of the UTEP family, you are a part of our history.  Your achievements are a source of pride to us, bringing recognition to your alma mater.  You are also a part of our future. Your support of the university will enable us to continue to create opportunities for today’s and tomorrow’s students, and enable them to follow in your footsteps.  

We recognize that, as a newly minted alum of UTEP, it may not be possible for you to give a large gift at this time. However, your participation in the Annual Campaign for Excellence is very important--even more important than how much you give.  Why?  Because you understand the value of a college education, and every gift can help someone else reach his or her goal of a UTEP degree. So why not send in your contribution today and help out today’s students?  You can designate your gift to be used toward providing scholarships to deserving students, updating computer equipment or helping your college or department.  

We hope that you will consider contributing to this year’s Annual Campaign for Excellence.  Your support will make a difference!
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Sincerely yours,

Diana Natalicio

President

Ms. Alyssa D. Cadena

10729 Havenrock Dr

El Paso, TX  79935

